
 

FDA Approves Mammography Accreditation Fee Schedule Change 

The FDA has approved a new fee schedule for the ACR Mammography Accreditation 

program. The new fee schedule will become effective May 1, 2024. 

The ACR has not increased accreditation fees since 2016, while operating costs have 

continued to rise. It is important to note, that even though the ACR changed its fee 

schedule in 2022, the majority of facilities saw a reduction in cost due to the ACR 

implementing the modular approach for Full-Field Digital and Digital Breast 

Tomosynthesis mammography units.  
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